
ON THURSDAY, DECEMBER 10TH, 2020 

CHEHALIS TRIBAL FISHERIES DEPARTMENT 

WILL BE DISTRIBUTING FISH TO HOUSEHOLDS. 

THE FISHERIES STAFF WILL BE DELIVERING TO 

HOUSEHOLDS ON THE RESERVATION. 

IF YOU LIVE OFF THE RESERVATION YOU CAN 

STOP BY THE FISHERIES BUILDING AND THEY 

WILL ASSIST YOU.  

WE HAVE LIMITED FISH AND THERE IS 

ENOUGH FOR 1—PER HOUSEHOLD. 

CONTACT CHERYLE STARR @ 

CSTARR@CHEHALISTRIBE.ORG 360-688-3354 


